
 

 

 

 

 

 

2015 RESULTS PRESENTATION 

 

 

Madrid, February 22, 2016 

 

 

On the 25th of February, 2016, Saeta Yield will file its 2015 results report after the market 

closes. 

On the 26th of February, 2016, at 2:00 pm CET, the management team of the Company will 

hold a conference call to explain the 2015 results to institutional investors and research 

analysts.  

For further details about the conference call please visit our web site, www.saetayield.com. 

 

http://www.saetayield.com/

